
Analysis of 2015 Premium Changes in the Affordable Care 
Act’s Health Insurance Marketplaces 

The tables below were first published in the Kaiser Family Foundation analysis of 2015 premium changes in 

September, 2014. They were updated in January, 2015 with the most recent premium data available.  

This table presents the premiums and percent change in benchmark silver plans in a major city in each state. In 

addition to an enrollee’s income and family size, their second-lowest priced silver plan is used as the 

benchmark to determine the amount of financial assistance he or she can receive through the Marketplace.  



 
 



 
 

Note:  In areas in which the two lowest-cost silver plans have the same premium, the next lowest-cost silver plan is used 
as the “benchmark” silver plan.   
Source:  Kaiser Family Foundation analysis of premium data from Healthcare.gov and insurer rate filings to state 
regulators. For more information see  “Analysis of 2015 Premium Changes in the Affordable Care Act’s Health Insurance 
Marketplaces” Sep 2014 

 

 



 
 

The table below presents the premium and percent change for the lowest-cost bronze plan in a major city in 

each state. These plans represent the lowest-cost option available to most shoppers on the Marketplaces.  
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Note:  In areas in which the two lowest-cost silver plans have the same premium, the next lowest-cost silver plan is used 
as the “benchmark” silver plan.   
Source:  Kaiser Family Foundation analysis of premium data from Healthcare.gov and insurer rate filings to state 
regulators. For more information see  “Analysis of 2015 Premium Changes in the Affordable Care Act’s Health Insurance 
Marketplaces” Sep 2014 

 
 


